
 

ISM/TEM/S Form LFL day Sept 21 

 

8th September 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am writing to inform you that all Sixth Form Students will be taken off timetable to 
participate in statutory Relationships & Sex Education (RSE) and Careers Information 
Advice & Guidance (CIAG) next Monday 13th September 2021.  
 
There will be four of these days hosted throughout the year as follows:  
 

• 13th September 2021 (All Sixth Form students)  

• 4th February 2022 (All Sixth Form students)  

• 31st March 2022 (Year 13 only) 

• 1st July 2022 (Year 12 only) 

It is compulsory for students to attend for the entire duration of the day. Normal dress 
code requirements also apply.  
 
Should you have any queries about these days, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Chase 

or Mr Petch in the Sixth Form.  

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith  
Headteacher  

 
 


